From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 1:04 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: 3rd Party Travel

Hi Steve,

I’m reporting that I just returned from presenting at the Maine Library Association conference in Bangor (November 15-17, 2015). As this included topics related to CPL’s work with kids, the Association for Library Service to Children, of which I am currently president, covered my travel, lodging, and per diem costs.

Thanks,

Andrew

_______________________________________________________

Andrew Medlar

Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation

